
. -----------------
From:
Sent:
To:- registrar

July-12-17 12:28 PM

•

•

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@orntarioenergyboard.ca (mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 7:22 AM

To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --

2017-06-05

-- Case Number -­

EB-2017-0049

-- Name -­

Bruce Smith

-- Phone ---
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Major changes in rates need to be justified and debated in a public forum prior to being instated.
I believe that executive compensation should be geared toward keeping rates flat and building shareholder equity. Stop
gouging the customer who was an owner, before the Liberal government gave it away.
If rates go up executive compensation should be reduced an equal amount

-- Attachment --


